
The protests being expressed in our Country and around the world against racism serve as a 

powerful reminder of how far we have yet to go to resolve the social injustices that exist in 

our daily lives. We see how the injustices that have been endured for many years have 

reached a breaking point.   Racism, or any form of discrimination, has no place in our society 

or in the Edge Mutual family. We sincerely hope this period in history becomes a turning 

point that promotes understanding, change and healing.  

Can we be better? The answer is yes. We strive for kindness and understanding with our 

coworkers, neighbours, and family members, and we also do what we can for our 

communities.  This situation is no different.  

As always, we are proud to embrace diversity and inclusion in all its forms; it’s part of the 

engine that has driven this organization since 1887. It’s our purpose and the mutual way to 

support others when they are in need.     

We stand with each of you and all people around the world in promoting social justice and 

racial equalities.   

Be safe. Be part of positive change. 
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